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NOTICE: IRON FENCE PROJECT ASSESSMENT TEAM ON PROPERTY 

 
Aloha Owners, 
 
Please be advised that representatives from Eko Painting will be on-site tomorrow, 
Wednesday, July 24,2025 at 10:00 AM, to conduct a preliminary assessment along 
the Pearl City perimeter portions of the property. This assessment is part of the 
preparations for the upcoming iron fence replacement project. 
 
Additional notices will be mailed prior to the start of work to owners whose lots 
are directly impacted by the project. We will do our best to provide timely updates 
and notifications; however, please understand that there may be occasions when 
advanced notice is not possible due to project logistics. 
 
All workers will be in Eko Painting/company logo T-shirts. Should they be near 
your yard, you may respectfully address them with any concerns. For further 
questions, please feel free to contact Kanani directly at (808) 539-9501. 
 
This preconstruction visit is solely to allow the contractor to evaluate the terrain 
and surroundings so they can properly plan equipment mobilization and workforce 
deployment once the project begins. 
 
Mahalo for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kanani Kaopua, PCAM®  
Senior Vice President 
Phone:    808-539-9501   
E-mail:   kananik@hawaiianprop.com 
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